
Department of Materials Management 

Procurement Unit 

MONTGOMERY COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

45 W. Gude Drive, Suite 3100 

Rockville, Maryland 20850 

 

October 5, 2020 

 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

The following are questions and responses regarding 

RFP No. 4900.1, Systemwide Anti-racism Audit Consultant 

 

 

Question 1: Would MCPS please provide guidance to a proposed fee structure? Specifically, does MCPS 

have a dollar range or a maximum amount of funds available? And is there an hourly rate cap 

and/or any other financial restrictions related to the project? 
  

Answer: MCPS does not have an established dollar range or maximum amount of funds 

available.  There is no hourly rate cap or financial restrictions related to this project. 

  

Question 2: Are there any modifications about submission procedures in the age of COVID? The RFP says 

hard copies are to be delivered to the 45 Gude St. address.  Is the building open to the public 

and will it be open on Monday, October 12, which is Columbus Day? 
 

Answer:  The procurement office is open and we are able to receive hard copy submissions 

in our office.  Our office building does require that you wear a mask upon entry and while 

in the building.  Additionally, MCPS is open on Columbus Day, this is not an observed 

holiday on the school calendar.  You are encouraged to deliver your submissions well before 

the cutoff time of 2:00pm on October 12, 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

Angela McIntosh-Davis, CPPB, Team Leader 

Procurement Unit  

 

AMD 

 

 

Please indicate your receipt of this notice my signing below and returning with your proposal or 

under a separate cover. 

 

Accepted By: _______________________________________________________ 

                  (Name and Title) 

 

Name of Company: __________________________________________________ 


